
 

 
 

For Immediate Release:            Contact: Jodie Tabak 

March 26, 2019                          (414) 286-8504 
 

Mayor Tom Barrett released the following statement regarding the Appointment of 

Joe Solmonese to the 2020 Democratic National Convention: 

  

“Today’s appointment of Joe Solmonese is another great step forward in Milwaukee’s 

preparation for the 2020 Democratic National Convention.  Joe’s experience and knowledge 

make him an ideal person to serve as convention CEO.  I look forward to working with him.” 

 

 


